
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Thursday, September 8, 2022 1 :24 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06093-2022 

Subject: FW: 20220067-GU - We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates 

Good afternoon, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20220067. 

Hannah E. Branum 

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 

From: Taryn Minnick <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2022 12:40 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Re: 20220067-GU - We Can't Afford Higher Gas Rates 

Chairman Gary Clark, 

Re: 20220067-GU 

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident. I have seen my gas bill and electricity bill 

skyrocket over the last year, despite lessening my usage. Many in the panhandle area are 

now having to choose between paying their electric bill and feeding their families. The price 

hike is crushing us, and we can't afford to keep bleeding money for smaller and smaller 

amounts of service delivered. 

Taryn Minnick 

tarynminnick@yahoo.com 

2997 Windsor Cir 

Crestview, Kansas FL 32539 
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